
 
 
 
 
 
March 13, 2012 
 
This letter is written to provide a recommendation for Stellar Restoration Services LLC.  I have had the 
pleasure of working with Stellar Restoration on several projects.  While assigned to these projects, I have 
worked closely with Mr. Michael de la Mora, Stellar Restoration’s President.   
During the construction phase of the project, Mr. de la Mora was in close contact with the respective 
Property Managers to facilitate a smooth operation.  He conducted himself in a professional manner at all 
times and was a dedicated and conscientious team member. The quality of work which Stellar Restoration 
performed and the time frame in which each project was completed exceeded our expectations.   
 
 
In this business it is imperative to have a good roofer.  As Project Director, I have the opportunity to hire 
whomever I want.  I find Stellar to the best that I have worked with in a long time and they will continue to 
be my roofer of choice.  If you have any questions please call me at 512-529-7417. 
 
Robert Holland 
 
 
 
Project Director 
Greystar Development and Construction 


